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STAFF REPORT 
DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
ZONING MEETING 
CITY OF COLUMBUS, OHIO 
JUNE 9, 2005 
 
 
7. APPLICATION: Z05-030 
 Location: 1400 FRANCISCO ROAD (43220), being 11.12± acres located on the 

northwest corner of Francisco Road and Rossmoor Place (010-
144388). 

 Existing Zoning:           R-1, Residential District. 
 Request:                        L-R-2, Limited Residential District. 
 Proposed Use: Single-family residential development. 
 Applicant(s): Savko Bros. Properties III, LLC; c/o David Perry, Agent; The David 

Perry Company; 145 East Rich Street; Columbus, OH 43215; and 
Donald T. Plank, Atty.; Plank and Brahm; 145 East Rich Street; 
Columbus, OH 43215. 

 Property Owner(s): The applicant. 
 Planner: Shannon Pine, 645-2208, spine@columbus.gov 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

o The majority of the 11.12± acre site is undeveloped and is currently zoned in the R-1, 
Residential District.  One single-family dwelling remains on the site.  The applicant requests 
the L-R-2, Limited Residential District to develop a single-family subdivision consisting of 50 
lots. 

 

o To the north is a single-family dwelling and two-family residential development in the R2-F, 
Residential District.  To the east and west is single-family residential development in the R-1, 
Residential District.  To the south across Francisco Road is single-family residential 
development in the R-1, Residential and RR, Rural Residential Districts.  

  
o The site is within Subarea 34 of The Northwest Plan (1991), which supports infill development 

compatible with surrounding development. 
   

o The limitation text commits to a site plan, and contains provisions for street trees, a minimum 
net floor area for living quarters of not less than 1,600 square feet per dwelling unit, a 
minimum two-car garage per dwelling unit, traffic calming and a provision for the Board of 
Zoning to hear any and all variance requests to the site development standards and plan.  

 
o The site will be accessed from Francisco Road and will connect the eastern and western 

termini of Denbigh Drive.       
 

CITY DEPARTMENTSRECOMMENDATION:  Approval. 
 
The applicant requests the L-R-2, Limited Residential District to develop a 50-lot single-family 
subdivision.  The proposed development is consistent with the recommendation of The Northwest 
Plan (1991), and the surrounding residential development. 
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1400 Francisco Road 
Approximately 11.12 acres 

R-1 to L-R-2 
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